
 Bulletin Announcements 
February 26th - March 4th 

SUNDAY February 26th 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
Monday, February 27th,  Holy Flame 6:15 PM – 8 PM (Worship practice at 5:45 PM) 
Tuesday, February 28th,10:00 AM Women’s Prayer Time, Fellowship Hall 
Tuesday, February 28th, 6:30 - 8:00 PM Women’s Bible Study Fellowship,   Richards Chapel 

Wednesday, March 1st, 6:30 - 8:00 PM AWANA.  2yrs. - 8th grade. 
Thursday, March 2nd, 2:00 - 3:30 PM Women’s Bible Study and Support Group.                                         
 Ruth: Redemption for the Broken   Questions? See Sandy Policani. (Library) 
Saturday March 4th, 9:00 AM Women’s Breakfast .  The story of Elinor Young Bad Legs.  Bring a 
dish to share and a friend to introduce. 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH FOR FEBRUARY 

Luke and Amy Nelson are with Mission Aviation Fellowship, an aviation ministry 
that has been serving isolated people for over 75 years. They are preparing to 
serve in the southern African nation of Lesotho. Luke will serve as a pilot/
mechanic; reaching out to isolated communities living in Lesotho’s rugged high-
lands to provide medical care and access to the gospel. Amy will be home with 
their two children and hopes to share her faith with their neighbors through rela-
tionship building. They need an additional $300/month in order to be fully fund-
ed before moving overseas. To join their team as a prayer or financial partner you 
can visit Luke and Amy’s web page: [maf.org/missionaries/lnelson]maf.org/
missionaries/lnelson or contact Luke for other options. 

Official Office hours:  Monday – Thursday 1:30 PM to 4:30 PM.  If you have something for 
the announcements please email, text or leave a note by Wednesday afternoon at 4pm.   

 

Pastor’s open office hours are 1 to 4PM, on Tuesday or Wednesday. 

Welcome  Visitors! 

Nursery care is available during service, as well as Children’s Church for 5 years  to  5th grade. 

Pastor Trevor brings the message: 
                The Missionary Heart of God 

Revelation 5:9 

Before church - Coffee with the Elders  9AM in the coffee nook in the foyer.  Also a chance 

to  claim a bible or book from the  lost and  found.  Last week before they are donated . 

After church, Farewell to Amy and Luke.  Bring a stew or really anything  to  share….   See 

attached  announcement with the  Magwinya  recipe. 

Before church on March 5th - 9:45 AM hymn sing in the Richard’s chapel…. Once a month. 



From the Missions Committee: 

Note:  they meet on the 3rd Thursday of every month at 1pm in the library.  All are welcome. 

Saturday March 4th women’s breakfast 9 AM:  Guest “Speaker” this month is Elinor Young. We will be watching her Missionary 

story on YouTube: “Elinor Young Bad Legs”.  Bring a dish to share and a friend for us to meet and we will all watch this incredible 

story. 

It is such a great story that this week AWANA will also watch the story of “Elinor Young Bad Legs” on March 8th.  AWANA starts at 

6:30 PM in the fellowship hall. Bring a friend and join us.  Children 2 years to 8th grade.  Parents are welcome to stay and see the 

presentation as well. 

Sunday March 12th Elinor Young will be here to speak at the 10 am service and after we will have a lunch reception in the fellow-

ship hall so you can personally meet her.  She will update her story for us and tell us more about the way she serves Jesus and He 

in turn blesses her.  Please don’t be shy if this is someone you would like to meet, please come visit us.  Bring a friend and come 

for lunch. 

Please watch the YouTube video on your own if you can but if not here is a brief overview of who Elinor Young is.   Elinor Young 

grew up on a small farm north of Spokane, WA.  After graduation from Prairie Bible Institute, Whitworth University and Wycliffe 

Bible Translator’s Summer Institute of Linguistics program, she worked almost 18 years among the Kimyal people in Irian Jaya 

( now called Papua), Indonesia.  Today she lives in Chattaroy, Washington.  She mentors future and current missionaries, edits 

the Great Commission Kids publication, blogs, and speaks on behalf of spreading the knowledge of God around the world.  

 

 

Before church on March 5th - 9:45 AM hymn sing in the Richard’s chapel…. Once a month. 

 

Evening hymn sings will be the 4th Thursday of the month in Richards Chapel starting in March (23rd) from 

6-7pm.  March's theme will be hymns addressing GRACE. Please let  Kirsti 509-979-7352 know your favorites a few weeks 

before so she can be sure we have the music. 

 

 

Minutes from the Boards first meeting are on the bulletin board in the coffee nook. 

 

 

 

 I have been asked to create a list of all the men in the Church and their phone numbers.  If you are not in 

Church Teams but want to be on the list to be called for Men’s Breakfast or other events coming up, please 

make sure your name and phone number is either in Church Teams or turned in to the offering bag today.  

Thank you for your help in making this list complete. 

 

FEED Cheney is Monday the 27th.  They supply meals and groceries and whatever 

else may have been donated to the organization (sometimes coats, sometimes 

they open the clothing bank, sometimes gas cards) This is a social time and  

everyone from the community is welcome.  We are  sending $81.78 from Souper Bowl. 


